
As we say goodbye to 2022, I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and safe and 
happy new year.

Christmas for me is a time of great joy.

Spending time with family and friends, working in my 
garden, riding my horses and fitting in a bit of farm work.

For many of you 2022 has been extremely challenging, 
following on from COVID and now flooding- we are hoping 
for a bigger and better 2023, with a little less rain and lot 
more sunshine.

Over the new year period I will be travelling across the 
electorate, and I am looking forward to getting out into the 
community and meeting and talking to as many of you as 
possible.

While the last few years have been particularly tough, I do 
look forward to 2023 and the many good things it will bring.

 
Helen Dalton MP 
Member for Murray

Helen’s 
Christmas 
Message

Unprecedented 
flooding
So many people across Murray have lost homes, 
infrastructure, livestock, fodder and crops and will have to 
deal with the ongoing consequences of lingering water for 
some time to come.

My office has been overwhelmed with calls for help, but 
communities have banded together to tirelessly support 
friends, family and neighbours.

We have been heartened by the wonderful stories of people 
helping each other, from innovative livestock rescues 
involving small rural communities to all night sandbagging.

Please take care and look after yourselves.
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Scan the QR code for more 
information on flooding.
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Out and about in Murray

§ �Deni Ute Muster was a great success, looking forward to 
next year.

§ ��The Isolated Children’s Parents Assoc (ICPA) meeting in 
Hatfield - great day of conversations with amazing ‘salt of 
the earth women’. Understanding rural issues, transport, 
health, roads and education and digital connectivity to 
name but a few.

§ �Wentworth Show – ‘Best Rural Show’ more than 10,000 
people in attendance over 2 days. Everyone loving it, 
congratulations to all involved. A pleasure to be there with 
you and meet so many constituents.

§ �Thanks to Murray Irrigation for the tour of the MIL area.

§ �Head over heels for Murray.
§ �Helen checking out the floods at Wallanthery.


